Action Plan

	Rec. No.
	Recommendation
	Response

	Accounting Records and Bank Reconciliations 

	R1
	Improvements need to be made to the Council’s cashbook to improve budget monitoring, aid VAT reclaims, and improve statutory reporting.
	Quarterly reconciliation approved and signed by the council to be uploaded to website. Q1 - Q4 2022 to be posted shortly (please note, this has been done since the last annual report but records weren’t previously uploaded or provided to the auditor correctly). VAT details now being recorded in the reconciliation spreadsheets.

	Corporate Governance

	R2
	Council must review its Standing Orders and Financial Regulations, to ensure that they meet all current and future legal requirements in accordance with the NALC Model Forms, as a priority.
	These have been reviewed and updated recently and will be on the agenda for the next meeting in December 2022. These have been reviewed and updated in March 2023 and will be uploaded to the website

	R3
	Council should review and enhance its compliance with the requirements of the Transparency Code 2015 with regard to Public Accountability.
	The transparency code 2015 was reviewed in the meeting of October 2022 and will be an agenda item to be enhanced in the following meeting in December 2022. This was reviewed in March 2023

	R4
	Council must review its procedures with regard to proper reporting of the Annual Accounts and Governance Statements in the AGAR, which is a requirement of the Accounts and Audit Regulations approved by HM Government.
	The Council believes the correct procedures are in place to report the AGAR properly however due to clerk illness this was not followed in a thorough fashion. The council acknowledge that this is not ideal and are working hard with its auditors and advisory bodies to make sure that this is not repeated. The council have recorded everything in increased detail and a new Clerk has been appointed with a remit to monitor and follow the enhance protocol

	Payments and VAT

	R5
	Individual payments should be clearly approved and evidenced by Council review, the details to be noted on the actual invoice or other source documentation. This is particularly important with regard to electronic banking release approvals.

	This has been done since the auditor’s report from the previous year. However this was not communicated to the auditor correctly. As of Octobers meeting all invoices are approved and signed. Bank reconciliations are also approved and signed and will be posted on the website. Q1 & Q2 2022 have been authorised and will be uploaded on  the PC website. Q1-Q4 cash book has been signed by the RFO and will be posted with the final accounts.

	Rec. No.
	Recommendation
	Response

	R6
	Council should undertake an urgent review of all expenditure items since September 2017, to identify supportable and justifiable transactions to be included in a substantial VAT reclaim. Subsequent claims should be made on at least an annual basis.
	All recent and future expenditure will be handled accordingly. Some assistance will be required for the historic items due to limited access to certain documents. The council will be getting assistance to remedy this. The new clerk has been tasked with identifying the process to claim back VAT and all transactions have had the VAT registration details recorded in preparation of this.

	Management of Risk

	R7
	Council should ensure that a risk review is undertaken on at least an annual basis, in accordance with Financial Regulations.
	The risk review is undertaken every February as part of the cycle of business. The details of this review weren’t correctly provided to the auditor at the time. This is noted and will be remedied. We will further review this in February 2023. Reviewed

	R8
	Council should review the need for property insurance of certain assets.
	The Chair will review this directly with the insurers along with other assets on the register. Update 17/10 – Insurer confirmed insurance cover of well head, new flag pole & benches etc on village green. Insurers have confirmed items covered as required

	Budgetary Control and Reserves

	R9
	Council should set an approved budget each year in support of its Precept, and regularly monitor expenditure against approved budget lines, to be detailed in the cashbook.
	This is done as part of the bank reconciliation approval done on a quarterly basis. However we will make sure that this is adequately noted in the minutes in the future. Budget set for 2023/24  and made available on the financials tab on the website

	Salaries and Wages

	R10
	Council must ensure that its payroll is properly managed, controlled, and accounted for to Statutory Bodies such as HMRC and the Pensions Regulator.
	The parish clerk is the sole employee who is self-employed. However we will seek advice as to the correct process for managing this in the future. Now a new Clerk has been appointed a payroll manager has been approved to handle this

	Asset Register

	R11
	Council should review and confirm an appropriate Asset valuation as part of the 2021-22 AGAR Accounting Statement (Section 2).
	The Asset Register review will be an agenda item in the December 2022 meeting. Reviewed and updated
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